

22 May 2018

Benjamin McConnell fyi-request-7828-a64a9275@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Benjamin

Inquiry: Queen's 100th birthday

Thank you for your inquiry regarding whether the Queen would receive a birthday message on the occasion of her 100th birthday.

On the Queen's 90th birthday congratulatory letters were sent to her from the Governor-General and Prime Minister of New Zealand. While planning is not yet underway for acknowledging Her Majesty's 100th birthday in 2026, it is reasonable to assume that similar messages would be sent on that occasion.

Yours sincerely

Michael Webster

Clerk of the Executive Council

Michael Webster